
Sent: Wednesday, 5 March 2008 9:04 PM 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 
Subject: Submission 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We live in a rural area and have found that the prices are increasing considerably, we have 
recently returned from the Netherlands and found that the prices have increased again. We 
found that the basic food needs in Holland were far cheaper (eg. A loaf of quality bread costs 
between 1 to 1:30 euros, and fresh milk between 1:50 to 1:80 euros for 2 ltrs). We live in an 
area with only one major supermarket and when we shop in the city find that the quality is 
much better especial fresh produce than in our local shop of the same company. 
 
Fuel prices are another story, when fuel in our local town is often 5 to 10 cents dearer than in 
Port Wakefield even though the fuel is stored locally and transported back to Wakefield. We 
have only one bus a day, and have no way of getting anywhere without using our own 
transport.  
 
Yours truly, 
Bronte and Matty Rodda 
 
Kadina S.A. 

 


